COPY. A
£Lloud's Register of Shipping—

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

16th Pebruary, 1936,

Dear Sir,

1 have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 23rd instant enclosing a eopy of one addressed by you
to Messrs.Mitsui Bussan Kaisha Ltd,, regarding a plan of the
new waterticht bulkhead approved for the Motor Ship
"HACHISAE MARU", together with a copy of the plan in question,
and t you that the contents have been noted,

Thanking you for your attention in the matter,

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
H,Jasper Cox, EsQ.,
KOBE,
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